

City of New Bedford

IN COMMITTEE

June 09, 2022

The Honorable City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Ordinances at a Meeting held on Monday, May 23, 2022, considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Lopes, requesting, that the City of New Bedford establish an Ordinance listing the licensing requirements for short-term home-sharing in New Bedford. (To be Referred to the Committee on Ordinances and the Planning Board.) (Ref'd 12/12/19) (02/19/2020 – tabled 60 days)

On motion by Councillor Abreu and seconded by Councillor Burgo, the Committee VOTED: To recommend to the City Council to take "No Further Action" on the WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Lopes, requesting, that the City of New Bedford establish an Ordinance listing the licensing requirements for short-term home-sharing in New Bedford. This motion passed on a voice vote.

IN COMMITTEE ON ORDINANCES

Councillor Hugh Dunn, Chairman

HD: dmb



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

December 12, 2019

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting, that the City of New Bedford establish an Ordinance listing the licensing requirements for short-term home-sharing in New Bedford. (To be Referred to the Committee on Ordinances and the Planning Board.)

Joseph P. Lopes, Councillor Ward Six